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Week 7 
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Sound and Number of the Week: 
 
 

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and 
‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning. 

 

This week the sound is 
  

b 

 

and the number is  
 

7 
 

Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 

Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the 
number ‘7’ on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any 

photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be 
brought into school for us to look at. 

 

 
  

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our speaking & listening skills through 
our different phonics activities. Some children 
will continue to learn Phase 2 phonics.  
 

 Continuing with our topic on bears by reading 
the story ‘Biscuit Bear’. 

 

 Taking part in various Maths activities so that we 
can practise our counting skills, number 
recognition and number writing skills.  

 

 Taking part in Aspirations Week activities. We 
will be thinking about what we want to be when 
we grow up and drawing/writing about our 
future hopes and dreams.   

 

 Continuing to change our library books on 
Mondays. Please remember to return any 
outstanding books. Thank you   

 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t 
hesitate to ask a member of the EYFS team. 

 Notices: 
 This week is Aspirations Week in school. Throughout the week, we 

will have visitors from different professions coming in to speak to the 

children about their jobs. We also have a very important visitor on 

Thursday, the Mayor of Wakefield! In Nursery, we will be thinking 
about what we want to be when we grow up.  
 

 Our class trip to ‘Build a Bear’ takes place on Tuesday 13th March. If 

you would like your child to attend, then please fill in the consent 

form and pay for the trip through ParentPay. If your child is not 
attending then they can spend the morning with Reception Class 

(please let us know beforehand if this is the case so we can inform 
the class teachers).  
 

 If you gave your email address at the last open morning then watch 

out for an emailing being sent soon about our online assessment 

system ‘2Simple’. If you would like to be involved then please let us 
know your email address and we will add you to our mailing list.  
 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or 

responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in routine so 

that we are aware who is collecting your child. 

 

 

 ‘All about me’ box 
 

 
 

Each week one child will be chosen to take 
the ‘All about me’ box home. Children will 

be asked to fill the box with up to five 

items which tells us a little bit about 
themselves. This week Jacob will take 

home the ‘All about me’ box.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th March – Book 
Week (Dress up day: Monday 5th March)  

Tuesday 13th March – Class trip  
Tuesday 20th & Thursday 22nd March – 

parent consultations 

Thursday 29th March – School closes 

 


